
State Fabricators, Inc. 

October 16, 2023 

Noshin Khan 

Environmental Engineer 

Air Quality Division 

Department of Environment, Great Lakes and Energy 

Dear Noshin Khan: 

In response to your Violation Notice SRN: P030 I, Oakland County, we have 

changed our processes. 

Mechanical De-Rusting of Metal Parts: This is no longer done outside. We are 

designating areas inside our facility when this process is required. 

Plasma Cutting: This accessory that was added to our robotic welding machine, 

has been decommissioned. We had purchased the plasma, as a trial, for a 

process needed for a future job, it was not efficient. We ended up outsourcing 

the cutting process. The only time this equipment was used was during that 

evaluation period. 

Sincerely, 

Chief Operating Officer 
State Fabricators, Inc. 
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